CHELAN-DOUGLAS COMMUNITY WORKSHOPS: RESPONDING TO HEALTH CARE REFORM
Agendas – August 29, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wenatchee Community Center – 504 South Chelan

Session Purposes – Understand the health care reform initiatives planned by the State of Washington, and develop with other stakeholders a list of key questions and concerns that should shape future workshop discussions.

Agenda
9:00 AM	Introductions and Welcome
9:10 AM	Overview of State Health Care Reform Initiatives – Jesus Hernandez, Executive Director, Community Choice
9:30 AM	Health Improvement Opportunities in the State Health Care Innovation Plans – Barry Kling, Administrator, Chelan-Douglas Health District
10:00 AM	Response Panel – Brief comments summarizing reactions to the initiatives from representatives of several health care stakeholder groups.
· Confluence Health – Peter Rutherford, MD. CEO, Confluence Health
· Elected Officials – Senator Linda Evans-Parlette
· Rural Hospital – Diane Blake, CEO, Cascade Medical Center
· Columbia Valley Community Health – Patrick Bucknum, CEO
· Mental Health  – Tamara Cardwell-Burns, Executive Director, Chelan-Douglas RSN
· Renee Hunter, Executive Director, Chelan-Douglas Together for Drug Free Youth; President, Chelan-Douglas Coalition for Children and Families
10:30 AM	Break
10:40 AM	Round Table Discussion – All Attendees
11:50 AM	Closing Comments
12:00 PM	Adjourn

Workshop Series Goals  -- Enable health care system stakeholders in Chelan and Douglas Counties to:
· Develop a well-informed understanding of the health care reform initiatives planned by the State of Washington;
· Understand the views and concerns of other Chelan/Douglas stakeholders regarding  those plans;
· Develop, to the extent possible, consensus among Chelan/Douglas stakeholders on the best way for our communities to respond to those initiatives, or in the absence of consensus clearly articulate the stakeholders’ views, and;
· Produce a report summarizing the views of stakeholders involved in the Chelan/Douglas workshops, for use in a regional North Central Washington plan due to the Health Care Authority by the end of 2014.
